
Layne Joyce
Cooke Aquaculture Pacific have been fighting to be able to do business in Washington for a while
now. They are an honorable company that employs and insures hundreds in the state of
Washington. If others are fish farming in Washington, why can't it be CAP. I live in Rochester
near this Co. And they always maintain a safe and clean worksite.


